
Holland Trails Committee Minutes


Date: February 24, 2021

Present: Richard & Chris Haller, Bob Pellicane, and Jackie Proko


Due to COVID-19 concerns, this meeting was convened remotely.  The meeting was 
called to order at 7:05 PM by Dick Haller. The minutes of the meeting held January 27th 
were approved.


Chris presented the treasurer’s report. The balance is $2,350. 
 
Old Business


Progress continues on the Sichol property, but closing has not yet been scheduled.


Premier is probably not a source for gravel, since it is closing. Dick will contact Brian 
Johnson for suggestions.


Dick will meet with the Finance Board on March 10th, to explain our budget needs.


A description of the vacancy on Trails has been posted. Bob will see if Brock Jenkins 
might be interested.


New Business


Trails has received a request from Rebecca Hilbig to set aside a portion of the outside 
bulletin board for postings. The Committee decided unanimously that the board will be 
important for our future efforts, but that Trails and Open Space agendas should be 
posted there and that when there is not sufficient space, that other postings could be 
placed there temporarily. Dick will let Rebecca know.


Bob has researched liability for property owners. He has discovered, in Section 17C, 
protection for those who allow public access to their land.


Bob pointed out the web page is in need of an update. Dick will see to that.


We meet next on Wednesday, March 24th at 7:00.


The meeting was adjourned at 7:27.


Richard Haller                 
Chairman
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